
 Important Update: COVID-19 Outbreak at Goderich Place 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that Goderich Place is 
currently experiencing a COVID-19 outbreak. Ensuring the health and safety of our residents, 
staff, and visitors remains our top priority, and we are taking all necessary precautions to 
minimize the spread of the virus. 
 
To help us manage this situation effectively, we kindly ask for your cooperation with the 
following measures: 

1.​ Limit Visits to Common Areas: 
○​ While visits are still permitted, we ask that you avoid spending time in common 

areas such as lounges, dining spaces, or activity rooms. Please keep visits 
confined to your loved one’s room or designated areas, as directed by staff. 

2.​ Do Not Visit If You Are Feeling Unwell: 
○​ If you are experiencing any symptoms of illness (even mild ones, such as a 

runny nose, cough, or sore throat), please refrain from visiting until you are 
symptom-free. 

3.​ Follow Enhanced Safety Protocols: 
○​ Wear a mask at all times while in the building. 
○​ Sanitize your hands upon entry and exit and frequently during your visit. 
○​  

Our staff is working diligently to implement enhanced cleaning, monitoring, and infection 
prevention measures to ensure the safety of everyone in our community. 
We understand this may be difficult, but your cooperation is essential to keeping everyone safe. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us directly. 
Thank you for your understanding and support during this time. 
 


